
Covington Quilters Guild July membership meeting July 10, 2025  

Maple Valley Community Center 7pm  

   

Officers present  

   

Bobbie Mowery- President   

Kathy Trovesi- Vice President  

Christine Koenen- Secretary   

Judie Seferovich- Member at large #1  

Debbie Crooks- Member at Large #2  

   

Motion to approve June meeting minutes as written  

Motion- Melanie Blount  

Seconded-Jo Parker  

Motion passed  

   

Linda Ferguson and Eleanor Delakruse presented the 2026 Raffle Quilt to the members.  Sales start at the 2025 

quilt show.  

   

August guild meeting August 7 at 6:30  

It will be a potluck celebrating our quilt show.  Bring your favorite dish to share.  

   

Classes—sunflower September 13th $60  

Self portrait October 25th $25  

Contact Kathy Trovesi for more information or to sign up.  

   

Block of the month pattern for August will be posted on our website.  

   

Committee reports—  

Membership- Leanne Shipley   

Badge prizes-Karen Zink and Cindy Harden  

   

Melanie Blount - Quilt show   

   

Melanie requested a motion to approve the selling of the older hugs Roman stripe quilt kits at the quilt show 

in the sewing room sale.  

Motion-  Kat Roberts  

Seconded- Lynn Lucio-Evans  

*Bobbie Mowery amended the motion to not sell the quilt kits and instead deconstruct the kits ( which just 

have a pattern and strips of fabric, no foundation or muslin) and put the fabric in the loose scrap bin to be sold 

at the quilt show sewing room sale  

   



Seconded- Denise Schillaci  

Motion passed  

   

We had an extensive discussion on the Quilt show and processes to help it run smoothly.  

   

Members who had won ribbons at previous quilt shows brought their quilts and ribbons to display at the 

meeting.  

   

Short break  

   

Karen Zink -hugs  

If you want to sign up to sew at the Western Washington Fair(Puyallup) contact Karen.  You will get 2 admission 

tickets and a parking pass.  

   

Karen is asking anyone who took a kit from her for quilt show advertising to kindly bring back any extra items 

to be used for future events. Thanks  

   

Show and Tell  

   

Submitted by Christine Koenen secretary   

   

 


